
 
Dennis Ward  

From: "Dennis Ward" <dward@atcb.com>
To: <cert@wll.com>
Cc: <marianne@americantcb.com>; <wgraff@atcb.com>
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2007 10:39 AM
Subject: Re: MESSAGE/washingtonlabs/M4Y-0005850_ATCB005304
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Hi Brian 
I do not think your client understands the FCC position.  Since no PC has  
been done on the device to either eliminate the DFS band 5250-5350MHz and  
since no PC has been done on the device to use this band in a client  
non-ad-hoc mode, the device is illegal to sell.  You cannot simply say, we  
won't use the band, a PC one way or the other (i.e. providing DFS test  
results in client mode for the DFS band, or removing the band altogether  
from the grant) MUST BE DONE before any other PC can be done. 
 
Please inform your client that if they are still selling this device without  
this PC, regardless if any comment is in the manual or not, they are  
marketing an illegal device. 
 
Please either provide PC to remove the DFS bands or please provide DFS test  
results applicable to keep the DFS bands.  This can be done on this PC, but  
you must still provide the appropriate data and information. 
 
thanks 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: <webrobot@americantcb.com>; <webrobot@americantcb.com> 
To: <dward@americantcb.com> 
Cc: <dward@americantcb.com>; <murban@americantcb.com>;  
<marianne@americantcb.com>; <tholman@americantcb.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2007 7:16 AM 
Subject: MESSAGE/washingtonlabs/M4Y-0005850_ATCB005304 
 
 
> 
> From:  Brian Dettling (washingtonlabs) mailto:cert@wll.com 
> 
> Response to comments and supporting documentation has been uploaded. Thank  
> you for your attention. 
Dennis Ward 
Director of Engineering 
American TCB 
Certification Resource for the Wireless Industry 
www.atcb.com 
703-847-4700 fax 703-847-6888 
direct 703-880-4841 
Notice: This E-Mail message and any attachments 
may contain privileged or company proprietary 
information. If you received this message in error, 
please return to the sender.  


